Stokes County Beekeepers Association

Minutes for Tuesday July 9, 2024

Present:

Katie Sizemore (President), Dan Joyner (Vice President), Karen Butner (Treasurer), Marcus Wright
(Secretary)

Absent:

Brian Cain (Program Manager)

Call to Order:

Katie Sizemore called the meeting to order at 8:06 p.m.

Approval of Minutes:

The June minutes were distributed to the members present and are posted on the SCBA web site.
Treasurer’s Report:

Karen reported the club’s balance as $3656.22.

Old Business:

Katie Sizemore distributed a copy of the new extractor rental agreement. It will be available on the SCBA
web site. Members are encouraged to read the agreement and follow the user directions linked on the

web site. Link to manufacturer’s video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?
app=desktop&v=Xgv3PPhzSG8 Dan Joyner will be the point of contact for rental. Staff at the County

Office will check out and check in the extractor. The extractor has been used a few times with good
reviews.

No one had any input on the previously tabled item concerning new club T-shirts.
New Business:

It was suggested that any club member wanting to participate in the Stokes County Fair should start
preparing. The 2024 fair will be held September 10-14. http://stokescountyfair.org/category/2024-fair/

Next Meeting:

The next meeting will be held on August 13, 2024. Richard Dunnagan will speak about managing weak
colonies.

Meeting Adjourned:

8:27 p.m.



